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Q&A session

Sandwiches @ No.6

Wednesday 24 August 22

11am to 1pm

We will be holding a drop in session at 

Sandwiches @ No.6

From Friday 30 September to Monday
3 October, we’re closing the M42 in both 
directions while we install two bridges.

Come and stop by and ask any questions 
you may have about the closure, or about 
the scheme in general.

We apologise in advance for any 
inconvenience you may experience during 
this work.

For more information or for updates, visit our 
project webpage by scanning the QR code 
below
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